
 

There are mulƟple spectator points within the town that will allow you to enjoy the spectacle of 
the 2024 Dunoon Presents Argyll Rally.  All spectator areas will be clearly idenƟfied with black and 
yellow tape and green “Spectator” arrows.  
 
Once the road is closed spectators must not walk on the stage route. Doing so is against the law 
and could jeopardise the running of the stage. The roads used for the stage within Dunoon will 
close at 17:00. AŌer this Ɵme you must not walk or drive on the stage route. 
 
Spectators will only be permiƩed to walk or drive on the stage route once the road has official  
re-opened. The opening of the road will be signified by the passing of the “Road Open” vehicle. 
This car will be idenƟfied with large signs on the side and red flashing lights. The roads will re-open 
no later than 23:24 
 
There is one designated crossing point located at the boƩom of Argyll Street at the Queens’ Hall. 
This crossing point will be open throughout the running of the stage but you must follow the 
instrucƟons of the marshals when crossing. 
 
At all Ɵmes please remember: 
· Respect the marshals and follow their instrucƟons  
· Observe the colour coded tape and stand back from any tape, walls and fences  
· Read and understand any safety signage. If you are not sure please speak to a marshal who 

will be happy to help. 
· Don’t walk or drive on the rally stage when the roads are closed  
· Remain alert, rally cars can do what you least expect 
· Do not walk beyond the marked spectator area 
· Take all liƩer and belongings home with you 
 





Roads Close: 17:00  First Car Due: 19:33        Road Opens: (No later than) 23:24 

 
The designated spectators are shown in green on the map below and are located at: 

· Argyll Street Band Stand 

· Hanover Gardens / Victoria Square 

· Milton Avenue / Royal Crescent Car Park 

· Castle Gardens 

· Park Avenue 


